
BFPC Statement of Purpose 
 (Approved by BFPC on May 14, 2013)  

 

The Business & Facilities Planning Council (BFPC) is comprised of faculty, staff, students and administrators.  As a part of the college strategic 
planning process, the BFPC prioritizes requests for budget allocations and augmentations, staffing, equipment and facilities for instructional and 
administrative needs as requested through the program review process.  The BFPC recommendations go to the ISPC for approval before being 

forwarded to the President of the college. 
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1. Welcome  
      
2. Public Comments                                      
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